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August 10, 1955

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This letter serves to confirm your report of August 8, 1955
at which time you picked up our station,

The report is accurate and true, once each month we have our
frequency checked by the Woodward Measurment Labs, of Mount Ver-
non, Ohio,

Thanks for your interest in this report, and keep up the good
work your club is noted for,

Yours truly,

4; John Cherpack Jr%

President & Chief Engineer



